
 
 
 
 
 
Date: October 11, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No.  920 
Re:  Denver, CO to Oakland, CA Cutoff Service Adjustment 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
Effective Monday, October 29, 2007, Pacer Stacktrain will adjust the cutoff days and times for 
ramp-to-ramp service from Denver, CO to Oakland, CA.  This adjustment will provide a 24 hour 
improvement in scheduled availability. 
  
See adjusted and current schedules below: 
  
SCHEDULE EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 29, 2007 

ORIGIN/DESTINATION DAY OF WEEK CUTOFF 
(DAY 0) 

ARRIVAL 
DAY AVAIL TIME

Denver, CO to 
Oakland, CA Tue., Thu., Sat. 12:00 4 12:00 
  
CURRENT SCHEDULE 

ORIGIN/DESTINATION DAY OF WEEK CUTOFF 
(DAY 0) 

ARRIVAL 
DAY AVAIL TIME

Denver, CO to 
Oakland, CA Sun., Wed., Fri. 19:00 5 12:00 
  
Please see our website, www.pacerstack.com for schedules, ramp information, access to the 
Rules and Procedures section of the Pacer Stacktrain Information Directory, and more. 

If you have any questions about this announcement, please consult your Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development or Pricing Representative for additional information. 

We appreciate your business. 
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